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£ Tue Mex of Phi Kappa returned this fall to

find a House which had gotten completely
out of hand over the long summer. The grass
had grown above the roof and the ivy which
had been so welcome last spring had the run of
the House. However, after a few days of spirited
cutting, things were brought under some control.

Everyone brought back a favorite story of the
good old summer time. None of these topped
the move of Brother Dale Schunk '68. It was
Brother Schunk who laughed with such glee last
spring as Brother Lloyd Marquardt '68 wandered
down the rose-covered path of love. Last May
it was none other than Dale who joined Lloyd
in that love nest in the sky. It was Miss Connie
Collins who lured Dale into taking that great
step. She now wears a second pin, that of AXP.

As for Brother Marquardt, as the old saying
goes “a funny thing happened . . .” Any way,
one bright morning his pin suddenly appeared
bright and shiny on his shirt. There was no
explanation for this strange development but, as
you well know, no one knew her anyway.

No sooner had Brother Marquardt joined the
rest of us than we had another Brother bite the
dust. It was a quiet evening when Brother Don
Broman '68 stormed in looking somewhat relieved
and excited. At first we thought he had found
some money or something, but as it turned out
he had given his pin to Miss Pam Anderson.
Good show Pam!

The greatest blow was dealt to Brother Joe
Hayek '67. He went out one day to get fitted
for a new suit and came back wearing a bright,
shiny gold ring in his nose. Miss Eleanor Schei-
nor seems to have Joe well under control. Alas
poor Joe, T knew him well.

A special nod of appreciation to Brothers El-
liott Knettle and Douglas Way of Phi Omicron
for the kind note of thanks. They visited Cham-
paign early June and thanks to the efforts of
our Chapter Advisor Herm “thanks for the mem-
ories” Linder was given a police-escorted tour of
campus Champaign, and the city building. That's
O.K. guys, our pleasure. Glad you enjoyed it.

The entire House sighed with relief with the
return late this week of “the conch.” This legen-
dary figure has in the past few weeks achieved
campus-wide fame and has served as an untiring
source of inspiration and strength for the House
for a long time. Welcome back baby!



